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5th September, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Travelling to and from school alone 
 
Children in years 5 and 6 are able, with permission, to travel to and from school alone.  This is 
covered in our Travelling to and from School Alone Policy, copy attached. 
 
If you would like your year 5/6 child to travel to and from school alone, please complete this 
online form.  Please note that a new form needs to be completed annually.   Year 5 children 
who held permission last year will be permitted to travel alone until Friday 8th September, 
however after that only those children for whom we hold new permissions will be allowed to 
do so. 
 
As a school we want to encourage a healthy lifestyle, whilst ensuring the safety of our pupils 
and we hope that our policy will strike a balance in both of these aspects. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Jo Bouttell 
Business Manager 
 
 
Enc. 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFVh-MYC4d2dJl-XJez5JLrtURThMQ1lXVFRSMjkxRkNNTDA0WFZHWDcwUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFVh-MYC4d2dJl-XJez5JLrtURThMQ1lXVFRSMjkxRkNNTDA0WFZHWDcwUC4u

